
   

 

 
 

 
Minutes of: 20 May 2017 

 
The A/C unit in our regular meeting place was down so we met in the conference room of the FBO Building.  The 
meeting was called to order by our president, Michael Carpenter.  There were 17 members in attendance.   
 
Treasurers Report – Danner Martin was absent this meeting.  No Report given. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 

 
Young Eagles Flight – Final planning for the Young Eagles Event was the talk of the meeting. 
Plans for having a cookout to feed the Young Eagles were discussed. 

• Doug would secure a grill 
• Dewey would supply cooking staff 
• Michael Carpenter would get food stuffs for the cookout 
• Already discussed Steve Glove would: 

o Report the event to the EAA and secure insurance  
o Advertise the event in local papers 

• Dean Selby the KSRB airport manager was notified of the event 
• Two pilots: Lonnie Hitchcock and Michael Carpenter were confirmed 
• Al Beardsley wasn’t sure if his Annual would be starting by then or not 

 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 

Upper Cumberland Airport Manager – The new airport manager Dean Selby was asked to come by and 
introduce himself and to tell of any plans for the airport.  He had a lot to offer about KSRB but most notably he 
detailed plans that might include the ILS status of the airport.  This could be a major concern for many as it is a 
favored place for IFR pilots to perform their required practice landings.  Also the Air Ambulance service needs 
this for their practice as well. 

 
 
 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
• Motion made to adjourn; motion approved  
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